INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/014/2022-23 Date: 21/08/2022

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAFK

Dear Parents
Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

At the outset let me thank everyone for the kind support and cooperation
extended to the School Management and the school administration. This
is to bring to your kind notice that our Indian school Salalah is going to
be visited by assessors from NABET (National Accreditation Board for
Education and Training) from August 24, 2022 to August 25, 2022.
NABET, is an accreditation body controlled by Quali;cy Council of India.

Kindly note that the Fee counter will remain open as per the regular
schedule on these days, however all the works related to Principal’s office,
Admission, TC and other enquiry will be done from 2:30 pm to 4: 30 pm
‘on Wednesday, 24t Aug and Thursday, 25t Aug 2022.

Expecting your wholehearted support and cooperation as always.
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pak Patankar
Principal
VAsion :  Transforming lives of pupils globally by redefining knowledge ecosystems
through passion, dedication, collaboration and innovation.

Mission: To provide the highest quality of education through experiential learning in a

safe, secure and child centric environment; to help our students to develop into progressive
thinkers and lifelong bearers of skills that will prepare them for the challenges of a

dynamically changing world with empathy fowards every other human being.




